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I support this bill because ODE should receive and review data that accurately 

reflects how often students are removed and not able to access their education.Our 

family experienced this type of removal with the transition to Grade 1 and a longer 

school day so I fully understand how it can impact learning.It is imperative to monitor 

for any increase in this happening and partner with individual school districts to find 

solutions. 


